
Book of condolence will be opened in all diplomatic/consular missions of the Republic of Serbia in the wake of passing away of Patriarch Irinej
Friday, 20 November 2020.

In the wake of passing away of His Holiness, the Archbishop of Pec, Metropolitan of Belgrade
and Karlovci, Serbian Patriarch Irinej, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs instructed all its
diplomatic/consular missions to open a book of condolence.
  
In line with the current epidemiological situation, the inscription in the book of condolence will be
organized in accordance with mandatory preventive measures and recommendations for the
protection of public health issued by the competent authorities in the receiving country.

In the receiving countries in which due to the measures and recommendations it is not possible
to inscribe in the book of condolence, the messages of condolence will be made possible by
e-mail or regular mail.
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